Akron
Children’s

Infusion and Sedation Center

Important Information

Construction will impact parking and entry for visitors to the Infusion and Sedation Center until August 2025.
Parking:

e Locust Street parking will be impacted by the construction
e Visitors may park in front of Ronald McDonald House, if spots are available
e Parking is also available in the Bowery Parking Deck

Entering the building:

To enter the main hospital building from Locust Street, patients must use the entrance near Ronald McDonald House.

A doorbell has been installed at this entrance. Please ring the doorbell and wait to be admitted.

Questions? Call the department at 330-543-1555




